
TOWN OF RYEGATE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of RYEGATE, VT that the
Ryegate Select Board will hold a public hearing in the Ryegate Town Clerk’s Office on
Monday, October 8, 2018 at 6:45 PM. This hearing will be held for public review of and
comment on the proposed Ryegate Town Plan pursuant to Title 24 VSA, Chapter 117.

The purpose of the proposed Ryegate Town Plan is to establish a coordinated,
comprehensive planning process to guide decisions made by the Town. The proposed
Ryegate Town Plan, if and when adopted, will affect all lands within the Town of
Ryegate.

RYEGATE TOWN PLAN
Introduction
Land Use
Transportation
Flood Resilience
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Energy
Housing

Economic Development
APPENDIX A: Plan Maps
APPENDIX B: Supplemental Energy

Data and Methodologies
APPENDIX C: Designated Village

Center Program Benefits

Copies of the proposed Ryegate Town Plan may be obtained from the office of the
Ryegate Town Clerk. Office hours are Monday – Wednesday: 1:00 – 5:00, Friday 9:00 –
1:00.

Dated in Ryegate, Vermont, September 17, 2018. Written comment may be directed to
the Ryegate Select Board, PO Box 332, Ryegate, VT 05042
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